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SUBJECT:   Resolution to General Assembly for John Lewis Post 

  Office Renaming  
 

 

 

CONCLUSION 
The City desires through this Resolution to encourage congressional support for the 
renaming of the post office within the City, located at 5686 Fulton Industrial Blvd SW, 
Atlanta, GA 30336, in honor of the late and former Congressman Lewis. 
 

BACKGROUND 
Federal legislation renaming United States Postal Service (USPS) facilities for persons 
has become a common practice in the US. Renaming a USPS post office is overseen 
by the US House Oversight and Government Reform, Senate Homeland Security and 
Governmental Affairs committees requires unanimity of a state's congressional 
delegation and passage of the naming bill to the floor of the US House or Senate. In 
addition the renaming process does not change either the impacted facilities’ services 
or identification of the facility by its geographic location.  
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT 
There will be no financial impact to the FY21 budget and/or FY21 fiscal year 
appropriations/allocations. 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 


